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20 November 2015
Mai Vang Via EMAIL ONLY '
Legislative Hearing Coordinator (meai.vang@ei.sipavil. pin.s) |
CITY OF SAINT PAUL
OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL
310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Boulevard
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102-1615

RE: Appeal for Property at 1623 York Avenue

Dear Ms. Vang:
I have your letter dated November 19, 2015. Thank you for sending it along.
I write to confirm that we scheduled, and have had completed, an inspection to determine if a code

compliance inspection is necessary. I understand Mr. Seeger will be submitting his report on the
matter.

We have also undertaken efforts to formalize the eviction of the four tenants discussed at the
hearing. Those efforts are still in process, but we remain hopeful to have things wrapped up by the
hearing next Tuesday, November 24, 2015 at 2:30pm.

Please contact me if you have any questions or issues.

Sincerely,

Marshall S. Lich

EntrePartner Law Firm, PLLC
Highlight Center 807 Broadway Street Northeast, Suite 140  Minneapolis, Minnesota 55413
(office) 612.314.8001  (fax) 612.314.8002  www.entrepartnerlaw.com



